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To, 

The Chairman,  

A.P.S.A.A, 

Pakistan 

 
 

 

Subject:   Intimation of Fraud and Request for Black List 
 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

It is hereby being brought to your knowledge that a person namely Mr. Faisal Nadeem S/o Mr. Muhammad 

Akram Nadeem holding CNIC # 41304-2859877-5, who was appointed in our company Al Rehman Security 

Services Pvt Ltd as a Location Supervisor, he was found guilty of several fraud such as stole money from Guard 

Salary and also taken whole salaries of guard from Location, now he ran away from Duty. We have to our best 

to trace him however, he could not be found at his given address, therefore we have reported the matter to police 

(copy of application attached). You are requested to kindly black-list him, and share data with all worthy 

members to protect them from any mishap. Kindly also update the black-listing on website also.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 


